Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
                  Tuesday 17th September 
Attendance:

Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Mrs McArthur (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient Mr & Mrs McPhail (patient); Mrs Vasey (patient), Mr Docherty (patient), Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Dover (patient), Mr Fagan (patient, Mr Haynes patient,
Apologies: Mr Brewis (patient), Mrs Storey (patient), Mrs Ewart (patient); Mrs Blenkiron (patient) Mrs Beeby (patient), Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Mr Owens (patient), ). Mr Cavanagh (patient),
1. Staff update
We currently have a GP on the sick – PPG wish to send best wishes 
Heather - Nurse Practitioner, has left the practice

Helen – HCA – has left to work in another practcie
2. Falls prevention road show 
Was discussed and a reminder to all that the Falls Roadshow is next week
3. Guest speakers, 

Kat Jackson, Fiona Graham and Helen Martin from Northumbria University to discuss shared appointments and get PPG views on their recruitment letters. 

 Next Meeting date Thursday 5th December  2019 
